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Desiree Henson

From: dhenson@angleton.tx.us
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Plantation Oaks being a one way on Halloween

-------- Original message -------- 
From: Tracy Delesandri < >  
Date: 9/25/24 10:40 AM (GMT-06:00)  
To: Michelle Perez <mperez@angleton.tx.us>  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Plantation Oaks being a one way on Halloween  
 
Good morning! This is Tracy Delesandri and my neighbors and I are requesting on Halloween that our 
neighborhood becomes a one way street from 5 to 9. Entering on N Belle and exiting on S Belle and this 
will be our 12th year keeping our neighborhood safe for the kids. We have already secured 2 policemen, 
thanks to Harold. Thanks again and have a great day! 


